
Chair and members of the committee, my name is Leilani Aron and I am a 4th grade student in Portland. Please pass HB2510. 
When I visit my friends I would like to know that their parents' guns are safely secured so that I don't worry about one of us getting 
hurt. Having a law requiring a gun owner to safely store their gun will make kids like me safer. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Leilani Aron


